Chicago Daily Law Bulletin®

Volume 156, No. 55 Monday, March 22, 2010

Firm assists veterans program



Ben Speckmann

Antonio M. Romanucci, of Romanucci & Blandin LLC, spearheaded a fundraising effort to benefit a veterans internship program at the Midwest Brain Injury Clubhouse. The Midwest Brain Injury Clubhouse, which provides post-acute care to traumatically brain-injured patients, offers paid internships at the clubhouse to military veterans who have sustained a mild traumatic brain injury or experience post-concussive syndrome—to assist them in transitioning from therapy to competitive employment. Romanucci, whose firm concentrates on representing victims with traumatic brain injuries, helped found the clubhouse and served as its board president for seven years. In the photo (left to right): Carla Salvo, a clubhouse board member; Antonio M. Romanucci, of Romanucci & Blanden LLC; Deb Giesler, executive director of the clubhouse; and Art Garcia.